
 
 

 

 

 

Fire Investigators Seek Public’s Help 

On October 21, 2016, at 5:39 am, Chino Valley Fire District units responded to 13920 City Center 

Drive in Chino Hills (Dillon’s Restaurant & Irish Pub) for a call regarding an unknown liquid release 

inside of the restaurant.  Several members of a cleaning crew reporting feeling ill after entering the 

business.    

 

The unknown liquid was determined to be flammable and evidence of vandalism was discovered 

during the investigation.  Investigators from Chino Valley Fire District as well as Chino Hills Police 

Department/San Bernardino County Sheriff’s Department are actively investigating the 

circumstances of the incident, which occurred between the hours of midnight and 3 a.m.   

 

Investigators are seeking the public’s help. If you have any information regarding this incident, or 

were a patron of the restaurant/pub that evening, please contact Investigator/Captain Cragg at 909-

315-8840.  Information can be anonymous and the public’s help is appreciated. 

 

City of Chino Hills Code Enforcement and San Bernardino County Department of Public Health 

have currently closed Dillon’s Restaurant & Irish Pub until it can be properly cleaned and necessary 

repairs are made. 
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